Tucker County Health Department
September 29, 2021

Tucker County’s TOTAL CASE NUMBERS are 951 confirmed positive
cases since the beginning of this pandemic, 47 active cases, 889 that
have recovered and 15 deaths. Today the total number of new cases
reported to us was 14. Since 9/01/2021, we have seen 259 NEW
POSITIVE CASES of COVID-19 in the county (total positive cases in
August (132), July (5), and June (2).

Pfizer Boost Shots

The Tucker County Health Department, St. George Medical Clinic, and
Preston Taylor Health Center are now offering Pfizer boost shots. Each will
be giving boosters by appointment at their facilities. Also, the Community
Vaccination Team will hold a community drive thru clinic on October 15,
2021, at the Parsons Fire Department Hall.

To schedule for an office visit or for the drive thru clinic, please call:
Tucker County Health Department 304-478-3572
St. George Medical Clinic 304-478-3339
Preston Taylor Mountain Top Clinic 304-463-3331

Requirements To Receive the Pfizer Boost Dose
-1t must have been longer than 6 months since your second Pfizer shot.

-If you had antibody treatment for Covid-19, it must have been greater than
90 days since you received that treatment

And you must meet one of these requirements:

* People 65 years and older and residents in long-term care settings
« People aged 50 - 64 years with underlying medical conditions

« People aged 18 - 49 years with underlying medical conditions

e People aged 18 - 64 years who are at increased risk for COVID-19
exposure and transmission because of occupational or institutional setting



